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At Shanklea Primary school we are committed to working together and providing an education for all children where Bullying is unacceptable. Shanklea holds the Anti-bullying accreditation and this has been in place since 2011. From the very start of school children are taught about friendships and what makes a good friend and how to make friends, the children are also taught about the different types of bullying so that they know what the term means and how to deal with it should it ever happen to them. We pride ourselves with the fact that Shanklea only is a few bullying incidence as the school has a very secure, happy and positive environment for children to learn. Shanklea has children who are Anti-bullying Ambassadors, this is part of the Princess Diana Award (SEE link)
Aims


At Shanklea Primary School we are committed to providing a friendly and safe environment for all our pupils so that they can learn in a relaxed and secure atmosphere.

Bullying of any kind is unacceptable at Shanklea Primary School and measures are in place to reduce the likelihood of bullying. 

We have a consistent school response to any bullying incidents that may occur and provide procedures for all those involved in the school community when instances of bullying arise. (see school website).

At Shanklea Primary we aim to make all those connected with the school aware of our opposition to bullying, and we make clear each person’s responsibilities with regard to the eradication of bullying in our school.




· 
